
PTA Summer Raffle 

We are excited to be able to launch our 

2023 Summer Raffle. Please see 

ParentMail sent on Wed 28th June for a 

list of the fantastic prizes available to 

win.  

Tickets cost £1 each and a book of 5 

tickets should have been sent home 

with children. If you would like to enter, 

please fill in the information on the 

stubs (left side) and return to school in 

an envelope marked “PTA Raffle” along 

with cash payment.  

Due to the legal stipulations of the PTA 

lottery license, tickets can only be 

sold and purchased by over 16s.  

If you don’t wish to enter the raffle, 

please could you return any unwanted 

tickets to the school office, so they can 

be available for others.  

The draw will take place at 5pm on Fri 

14th July - during the Summer Fair. 

Good Luck!! 

For this year’s Summer Fair we are 

kindly asking families for the following 

donations (if you are able): 

- A bottle for the tombola - this can be 

any unopened, in date bottle (alcohol, 

soft drinks, bubble bath, perfume, etc) 

- A “Lucky Gift” - this is a gift (suitable 

for children) to the value of at least £1 

inside either a box or bag which you 

can decorate or wrap as you wish.  

Please bring any donations to the PTA 

trolley before/after school on Wed 12th 

or Thu 13th July. Thank You!  

We are still very short on helpers for the 

Fair. Please contact us if you are able to 

help at all (little ones are welcome!). If we 

don’t have sufficient volunteers, we’ll be 

unable to run some of the stalls and may 

even have to cancel the Fair. Thank you.  
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